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Regional Director – Region 7

Dear Rev. Thomas Nasta, President Arendt, Executive Officers, 
and fellow members of the FCSU Board of Directors.

In 2023 the First Catholic Slovak Union experienced many changes. 
These changes range from office aesthetic all the way up to the 
leadership of our society. The FCSU had been very successful under its 
past leadership and should be very proud of their achievements 
but change is beneficial. This gives a new perspective and vision for 
the future.

I have performed the required duties in 2023 as listed in the FCSU 
bylaws. I have attended Branch and District meetings in Region 7. 
I have attended all FCSU Board meetings in person or via the web. I 
also attended Mass at the Basilica of the National Shrine in 
Washington. In addition, I attended an Executive meeting in 
November via teleconference by invitation of the President.

It has been my honor and privilege to represent Region 7. I look forward 
to continuing to serve the FCSU as Regional Director in the future.

Respectfully,

Tim C. Graves, Regional Director 7


